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Senator Fitzgerald,

Please be aware that this draft requires the supreme court to take certain actions.  This
may be in violation of the separation of powers doctrine, and may be rejected by the
supreme court on those grounds.  Please let me know if you would like to discuss this
point further.

If you have any changes or would like to discuss this draft, please contact me.

Peggy Hurley
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266−8906
E−mail:  peggy.hurley@legis.wisconsin.gov


